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August 18, 2022 

                                                           
     
 Scott Hutchinson, P.E. 

  Goodwyn, Mills & Cawood 
  2039 Main Street 
  Daphne, Alabama 36526 

 
 
S-14013 – Magnolia Shores PH 1 – Bond Release 
 
 

Dear Mr. Hutchinson,  
 
 
The above referenced subdivision was inspected on August 15, 2022 for compliance with the 
submitted construction plans, there are no deficiencies at this time.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at (251) 423-0339 or at  
Josh.chiasson@baldwincountyal.gov 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Josh Chiasson 
Permit/Subdivision Inspector 

 
 

Cc:   Tyler Mitchell P.E., – Construction Manager 
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